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Trash Bag Fundraiser

Dear Students & Parents:

The Band Boosters are selling trash bags again this year. Ask your friends, neighbors and
coworkers. Help support the Raymore-Peculiar Band and help your favorite band student raise
money for their personal band account.

Add credit to your student’s band account with each roll ordered. You will receive $3.40/roll and
$2.50 for each pack of lawn bags. These funds can be used to pay for band fees, trip fees, etc.

We will be taking orders March 22" through April 12t"

Money must be collected at the time of the order

Make checks payable to Ray-Pec Band Boosters

NEW THIS YEAR...... ONLINE ORDERING! Visit https:\\buybags.trashbagfundraiser.com
to place an order online and pay with a credit or debit card. Group ID = RAYPBC

Enter the student’'s name to receive credit and deliver the order.
Orders/money should be put in the mailbox in the band room office by Monday, April 12t
Please staple or put in an envelope so your order is all together.

The bags will be avaitable for pick up on Monday, April 26t 3:00-5:00pm at the
Ray-Pec High School Band entrance.

All orders must be picked up during this time. If you can't make it. please send someone in

your place. The band boosters cannot be responsible for any items not picked up during this

time

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Story (story424@sbcglobal.net) or Tara
Spencer (taralee11@gamail.com).

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued support!
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